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shefach dahm (the 
shedding of blood) 
shefach dahm naki (blood 
shed of the innocent) 
shefalah (lowliest) 
shefalim (humble, lowly 
ones) 
shefatim (judgments, 
punishments, penalties) 
shefelah (lowlands) 
shegagah (inadvertence) 
Shegal (Queen consort, 
Spouse of the Reigning 
Monarch) 
sheinah (sleep) 
shekarim (lies) 
shekedim (almonds) 
Shekel HaKodesh (the 
shekel of the Sanctuary) 
sheker (a falsehood, a 
lie, a fraud, deceit, 
baselessly, deceitful, 
false, deception, liar, 
falsely, falsity, lies, 
pretense, an insincere 
religious spirit, vain, 
false thing, wrongfully) 
sheket (be quiet) 
sheketz (abomination, 
detestable) 
shekhakim (clouds) 
shekhamim (shoulders) 
shekhar (fermented 
drink, liquor, strong 
drink) 
shekhem (shoulder) 
shekhin (boils) 
shekhin rah (foul boil) 
shekhok (laughter) 
shekhulah (bereaved) 
Shekit (be quiet) 
shekufim (windows) 
shel achvah (brotherly 
love) 
shelabim (rods, upright 
braces) 
shelameinu (our peace 
offerings) 
shelamim (peace 
offerings) 
sheleg (snow, snowy day) 
sheleimah (complete) 
shelemut (perfection) 
shelishim (third ones) 
sheloshet (three) 
Shem Bno (the Name of 
His Son) 
Shem Kodshi (My Holy 
Name) 
Shem Kodshi (Name of My 
Holiness, Holy Name) 
shem l'olam (forever) 
shem lasheker (falsely) 
shem rah (bad name) 
shem tov (good name, 
good reputation) 
shem (byword, fame, 
name, renown) 
shem hamet (name of the 
dead man) 
Shem (Name) 

shema bekoli (listen to 
my voice) 
Shema (Hear, Pay heed) 
shema (heard, pay heed) 
shemah (hearing) 
shemamah (desolate) 
Shemecha (Thy Name) 
Shemei HaShomayim 
(Heaven of Heavens) 
Shemeinu (our Name) 
shemen hama'ohr (oil of 
illumination) 
shemen hamishchah 
(anointing oil) 
shemen kadosh (holy oil) 
shemen mishchah 
(anointing oil) 
shemen sason (the oil of 
gladness) 
shemen zayit (olive oil)  
shemen (oil, ointment, 
olive oil) 
shemenah (stout, sleek, 
fertile) 
Shemesh Tzedakah (Sun of 
righteousness) 
shemesh (sun)) 
Shemi (My Name) 
shemittah (release) 
shemittah (sabbatical 
year) 
shemonah yamim (eight 
days) 
shemoneh kerashim (eight 
planks) 
shemoneh nefashot (eight 
souls) 
Shemot (Exodus) 
shemot (names) 
shemuah (report) 
shen ra'ah (bad tooth) 
shen (ivory) 
shenat batzoret (year of 
drought) 
shenat olam (a perpetual 
sleep) 
sheneym asar elef 
(twelve  thousand) 
sheneym asar (Twelve) 
sheni (second) 
sheninah (taunt, byword) 
shenot, sheynot 
(slumbers) 
shenot dor vdor (years 
of generations past 
sherirut libam harah 
(the stubbornness of 
their evil heart) 
sherirut (stubbornness) 
sherut haRitztzuy (the 
ministry of 
reconciliation) 
sherut (ministry, 
service in the Beis 
HaMikdash) 
shesh ma'a lot (six 
steps) 
SHESH ME'OT  V'SHISHIM 
VASHESH (666) 
shesh me'ot ish (six 
hundred men) 

shesh (six) 
sheshet yemei hama'aseh 
(the six days of labor) 
shetim (judges) 
sheva eynayim (eyes, 
omniscience) 
sheva hane'arot (seven 
maids) 
sheva karnayim (horns, 
omnipotence) 
sheva lapidei eish 
(torches of fire 
sheva makkot (plagues) 
sheva menorot zahav 
(seven golden menorahs) 
sheva nashim (seven 
women) 
sheva p'amim (seven 
times) 
sheva ruchot of Hashem 
(seven spirits of 
Hashem) 
sheva ruchot (the seven 
spirits, Rv 1:4) 
sheva shanim (seven 
years) 
sheva (seven times, 
seven) 
shevach (praise, 
commendation) 
shevah paamim (seven 
times) 
shevakh (praise) 
shevat hakokhavim (seven 
stars) 
shevat haruchot (seven 
spirits) 
shevatim (spears 
tribes) 
shever gadol (great 
calamity, great 
destruction) 
shever (destruction, 
fracture, injury, grain) 
shevet barzel (scepter 
of iron, TEHILLIM 2:9) 
shevet echad (one tribe) 
shevet hanogesh (rod of 
the task master) 
shevet musar (rod of 
correction) 
Shevet Yehudah (Tribe of 
Judah) 
shevet (club, rod, 
tribe) 
shevi (captivity, Golus, 
the golus) 
shevu'a (oath) 
shevu'ah (an oath, oath) 
shevu'ot (oaths) 
shevua (oath) 
shevuat Elohim (the oath 
of G-d) 
shevuat issar (binding 
oath) 
shevuat sheker (false 
oath)  
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